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Dear Dr. Chiharu lnaba,

We extend our warmest greetings to you from the Ukrainian Center and the
Ukrainian Saturday School in Lithuania, and on behalf of our entire community,
we want to express our deepest gratitude for your generous donation.

With the funds you provided, we have begun preparations for our upcoming
Christmas celebration on December 16th 2023. Your contribution ensures that
this festive event will be memorable and joyous for all our students and their
families. Thank you for making our Ghristmas celebration a reality.

ln addition to the festive preparations, we have started planning and organizing
the Saturday School workshops and lessons scheduled to begin in January,
Your support is already making a significant impact on our school, and we are
truly touched by your kindness.

As we approach the holiday season and the beginning of our Saturday School
activities, we carry your support with us as a symbol of unity and collaboration
between our countries. Your belief in our mission is a testament to the power
of global connections and the positive impact that individuals can make.

Once again, thank you, Dr. Chiharu lnaba, for your invaluable contribution to
our Ukrainian Saturday School. We are profoundly grateful for your support,
and we look fonrard to updating you on the progress and successes that your
generosity helps us achieve.

ln the spirit of Japanese custom, we bow deeply to express our sincere
appreciation and respect, and we wish you a joyous holiday season and a
wonderful start to the New Year.

Warm regards,

The community of the Ukrainian Center in Vilnius, Lithuania
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